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Progress from site

Concord Beach vandalism

A warm welcome to the thirtieth and 
penultimate edition of the newsletter 
for the Canvey Island Southern 
Shoreline Revetment Project.

This edition includes a look at the 
project’s progress, including the latest 
on the demobilisation. It also includes 
details on the reinstatement of the 
landward slopes and links to web 
resources about the project.

If you would like copies of future 
newsletter editions, please email:
TEAM2100canveyrevetment@
jacobs.com

Welcome!

Project information resources

Over the past month we have:

• Continued to remove temporary haul road - Eastern Esplanade phase.

• Continued to remove temporary haul road - Concord Beach phase.

• Opened up Concord Beach for public use.

In the coming weeks, we will:

• Complete demobilising of the satellite compound located in the car 

park opposite the MovieStarr.

• Open up a further section of Concord Beach, including the Eastern 

Tidal Pool. 

• Continue with the removal of the temporary haul road in both the 

Eastern Esplanade and Concord Beach phases. 

• Continue with the new tarmac path on the landward side of the river 

wall in both the Eastern Esplanade and Concord Beach phases. 

Castlepoint Borough Council has information about the project on its 
webpage:  Canvey Island southern shoreline revetment project - 
information page | CastlePoint. The Canvey Archive also has information 
on their website and publishes our project newsletters. Their webpage is: 
CanveyIsland.org | History & memories of a unique island community.  

If you have a question for the project team you can call us on 
07751742117 or email us: TEAM2100Canveyrevetment@jacobs.com

Photograph shows: Landside embankment works looking east at 
Chapman Sands

At the start of June, trespassers 
caused damage to machinery being 
used for the Concord Beach phase of 
the project.  When damage to 
machinery occurs, this can cause 
delays to the project.  If you see or 
hear anything suspicious, please 
contact the police and the emergency 
Balfour Beatty 24-hr helpline using the 
details below:

0800 121 4444 or 
help@balfourbeatty.com

Looking east towards Western Tidal 

Pool showing the reinstated works

Concord Café access ramp and 

embankment

https://www.castlepoint.gov.uk/canvey-island-southern-shoreline-revetment-project
https://www.castlepoint.gov.uk/canvey-island-southern-shoreline-revetment-project
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.canveyisland.org/__;!!B5cixuoO7ltTeg!DqKUu62Vphj7C4-Z_VAyxdP3zSCDM9bgp2Otv05mcDZMGvEyC_9_5f5fW0SFSZcA0RG6qac73euMSeSmwuj41xTc6tNvgtMxTfHEvKlRKQ$
mailto:TEAM2100Canveyrevetment@jacobs.com
mailto:help@balfourbeatty.com


Have you signed up for flood warnings?
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Reinstatement of landward 
slopes

As we come to the end of the project, 
our project team will continue to carry 
out reinstatement of the landward 
slopes. 

We have selected a grass seed mix 
which contains a floral species mixed 
with grass species which are both 
suitable for being mown to a short 
height. 

To allow the grass seed mix to grow, we 
will place chestnut fencing around the 
area, which will be removed once the 
area has had the opportunity for full 
growth. The grass plays an important 
role in the stability of the embankment, 
and we must allow a good grass root 
growth before we can allow access to 
the public

These warn for the risk of flooding from rivers and sea, giving you time 

to prepare. You’ll be alerted by phone, email or text when flooding is 

expected.  

There are three levels of flood warning:

          

Sign up online @www.gov.uk/flood
Or by phoning Floodline: 0345 988 1188

Or textphone: 0345 602 6340

Flooding of homes/ 

businesses is possible

Deep fast 

flowing water.

Risk to life

Prepare for flooding

Updated project timeline

This updated timeline outlines the current work phases for the project. We are pleased to confirm that we are 
currently on track to finish the work on the embankments by this summer. 

We are currently demobilising compound 2, opposite the MovieStarr, and are due to vacate this area fully by the 
summer. We are also continuing to remove the temporary haul roads for the Eastern Esplanade and Concord 
Beach phases. 

Thank you for your cooperation and patience during the works. If you have any questions or comments regarding 
the project, please feel free to email the team at TEAM2100@canveyrevetment.co.uk

http://www.gov.uk/flood
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